
McFarland - DNR, Nick <nick.mcfarland@state.co.us>

6 SRA - HSR Sekich A 9-17 - API: 05-123-18820
Geno, Kristina <Kristina.Geno@anadarko.com> Fri, Jun 21, 2019 at 2:49 PM
To: "McFarland - DNR, Nick" <nick.mcfarland@state.co.us>
Cc: "Crumrine, Tim" <Tim.Crumrine@anadarko.com>

Good afternoon Nick,

I did track down an answer to your question.  Unfortunately there was a miscommunication between the 
field and the office and therefore the casing was not cut at the correct depth of 890’.  

Unfortunately, the WBD had been updated but not the written procedure. Our Wellsite Supervisor 
happened to be following the written procedure and therefore that cutting depth was missed.

I realize this is not the best answer, so please let me know if you have further questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Kristina Geno

Regulatory Affairs – DJ Basin Compliance

Anadarko Petroleum Corporation

720.929.6824 - Direct

720.218.9662 - Cell

From: McFarland - DNR, Nick <nick.mcfarland@state.co.us>
Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2019 5:45 PM
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-- 

Nick McFarland

Contract Petroleum Engineer
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Nick McFarland

Contract Petroleum Engineer
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